James Phalen

From:

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 11:41 AM

To: DCBoard

Subject: [EXT]Comments in Response to Administrative Order 2022-1

Lucy Pittman, Chair
Board on Professional Responsibility
District of Columbia Court of Appeals

Dear Ms. Pittman:

| have previously been a signer of complaints to the D.C. Office of Disciplinary Counsel (ODC), which ODC has refused to
docket because they were not based on “personal knowledge.” | appreciate and support the Board of Professional
Responsibility’s proposed amended Rules to rectify this practice. | believe that the proposed amendments would be a
valuable step toward increasing the transparency and accountability to the public of the D.C. lawyer disciplinary process
and eliminating discriminatory treatment of complainants whose complaints are based on public information.

Respectfully submitted,

Gershon M. Ratner
D.C. Bar No. 411399





